
 

 

 

 

March 9th 2017 

Subject: Discontinued Production (Highly Important) 

We are sorry to announce that below Camera Link cameras will be discontinued in 

accordance with discontinuing essential IC components for the cameras. 

･Discontinued Production Cameras 

CameraLink CCD Camera 

STC-CL338A、STC-CLC338A、STC-PCL501A、STC-PCLC501A 

And its OEM models 

 

･Reason for Discontinuation 

Discontinuation of the essential parts (IC, connector) 

 

･Date of Sales End 

When the present stock runs out 

 

･successors 

・CameraLink CMOS Camera（Now on Sale） 

STC-CMB33PCL、STC-CMC33PCL、STC-SPB500PCL、STC-SPC500PCL 

 

Please kindly note that maintenance can be disable in some cases because of 

discontinuation of components and devices. 

 

We truly appreciate your loyalty for our products and we have no doubt that 

your support will be continued now and forever.  

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer 
 

7F Harada Center Bldg., 4-9-17 Nakacho, Atsugishi 

243-0018 Kanagawa, Japan 

  

Tel: +81-46-295-7061 Fａｘ: +81-46-295-7066 


